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 In view of the COVID-19 pandemic and deteriorating law and order 

situation in Libya, all Indian nationals in Libya are hereby strongly advised to 

comply with the following instructions: 

 

I. Avoid all unnecessary movement out of residence/normal place of stay. 

 

II. In case of travel, it must be ensured that someone (friend/relative/employer) 

friend is aware of your travel details. 

 

III. In case anyone wishes to take a flight to India, the journey to the airport 

should not be made alone and a company representative must accompany till 

the airport. In this case, all are advised to stick to highways and main roads 

and not travel on small country roads. 

 

IV. Please keep the Embassy of India, Tunis informed about your travel plans if 

leaving the country. Copies of passport, tickets etc. should be sent in 

advance to cons.tunis@mea.gov.in. 
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